Prince William County
TRAILS AND BLUEWAYS COUNCIL

Advisors to the Board of County Supervisors

MOTION: David Brickley January 25, 2022
Regular Meeting

SECOND: multiple Res. No. 22-1

RE: RECOMMEND ACCOMODATIONS IN THE BRENTSVILLE ROAD PROJECT FOR A
CLASS 1 PATH HEADING NORTH ALONG ROUTE 234 BYPASS FROM THE
PROJECT BOUNDARY

BRENTSVILLE ROAD PROJECT INFORMATION:

https://www.pweva. gov/department/transportation/current-road-projects

LINK TO PUBLIC HEARING FOR BRENTSVILLE ROAD PROJECT:

hitps://www.pweva.eov/department/transportation/route-234-brentsville-road-interchange-project

ACTION:

WHEREAS, the Prince William Comprehensive Plan shows a Class 1 path along the
length of Route 234 and its bypass from I-95 to I-66, and

WHEREAS, the current Route 234 and Brentsville Road Project does not include this
Class 1 path or any accommodations for its future extensions,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED the PWC Trails and Blueways Council
recommends to the Prince William Board of Supervisors that a Class 1 path be accommodated to continue
north on the Route 234 Bypass to the north limit of the project scope.

Yotes:

Ayes: 8

Nays: 0

Absent from Vote (virtual only): 2
Absent from Meeting: 3

SIGNED: %% ‘%U/M Amq Wato\ladi uiron

Chair, Prince William Trails and Blueways Council
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